
 
 

 

 

 

Are you a proud parent with a new baby? 

Will your baby be 2 – 4 months old in January? 
 

 

 

You and your baby could be a Roots of Empathy Family 

 
Roots of Empathy is a program for elementary school children. The program’s aim 
is to increase empathy - the ability to understand how another person feels. 

Children learn to care for and respect each other, and there is less bullying and aggression. 

To Be a Roots of Empathy Family. 

 While traditionally, volunteer parents and their babies, our “Tiny Teachers”, have made 
regular in-person visits to a classroom, Roots of Empathy has pivoted from our experiential 
program to provide a virtual program delivery model – the Roots of Empathy Recovery 
Program. This will involve you in ten classes over the school year.  

 Your family will participate by sending photos, stories, videos or by engaging in 
virtual real-time visits of/with your baby. 

 Babies must be between 2 and 4 months old in January. 

“Roots of Empathy is about changing the world, child by child.” 

- Mary Gordon, Founder/President 
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For more information please contact: 

Kathy Price 

kathnkerry@gmail.com 


